
WAC 480-123-140  Commission compliance review of accounts and re-
cords.  Communications providers that receive program support are sub-
ject to compliance reviews and other investigations by the commission 
to ensure compliance with program rules and orders. Each provider 
shall retain all records required to demonstrate to the commission 
that the support the provider received was consistent with RCW 
80.36.650 and commission rules and orders. Providers shall retain all 
such documentation for at least five years from the distribution of 
program funds, and a provider shall make that documentation available 
to the commission upon request. Any eligible providers authorized to 
receive program support that fail to comply with public interest obli-
gations under federal or Washington law or any other terms and condi-
tions established by the commission may be subject to further action, 
including the commission's existing enforcement procedures and penal-
ties, reductions in program support amounts, potential revocation of 
program eligibility designation, and suspension from, or disentitle-
ment to future participation in the program.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 80.01.040(4), 80.36.630, 80.36.650, 
80.36.660, 80.36.670, 80.36.680, 80.36.690, and 80.36.700. WSR 
14-12-008 (Docket UT-131239, General Order R-575), § 480-123-140, 
filed 5/22/14, effective 6/22/14.]
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